
 

  Lake Central Football’s Spaghetti Dinner will be held on Friday, January 31st from 

5:15pm – 7:15pm in the Café. 

 

  Monday, February 3 – Olivet Nazarene University will be here during lunch on 

Main Street.  Thursday, February 6 – Governors State University will be here after school in the Library. 

 

  Final callout meeting is on Monday, February 3 at 2:15pm in Room C312.  If 

you are interested in participating in the 2020 track & field season, you must attend the meeting or see Mr. 

Frederick. 

 

  The next meeting is on Tuesday, February 4 in Room C107. 

 

  The next DFS meeting is on Wednesday, February 5 after school in 

Town Square.  We will be making posters for Penny Wars. Please bring colored pencils, pens, etc. if you have 

them. Contact Mrs. Kveton in the main office with any questions. 

 

 Valentine's Flower Grams will be sold during lunch from now until February 

13th.  Each carnation is $1.50 and will be delivered with your personal note during PtE on Valentine's Day.  

If you are a career center student and would like to purchase a carnation, please see Mrs. Combis in C324 to 

place your order. All proceeds will go toward care packages for troops that were recently deployed.

 

Tickets for Graduation – Class of 2020 on Sunday, May 31, 2020 at 2pm, 

are on sale now through March 3, 2020.  Each senior will receive 2 complimentary tickets and may purchase 

up to 2 additional tickets for $5/each.  

 

  Hoosier Sports has made 2020 St. Baldrick's t-shirts to help raise money for pediatric 

cancer research.  "Mount Baldmore" will be coming back soon due to popular demand. Here is the link for the 

Saint Baldrick's Fundraiser shirts: https://hoosiersportsofamerica.com/products/lake-central-2019-stbaldricks-t-shirt 

Freshman Class Cabinet is selling LC Blankets for $15, LC bags for 

$6, and LC pop sockets for $5.  Sample items are located in the main guidance office.  Please see Mrs. May or 

Mrs. Rodgers in guidance if interested. 

 

 The National Honor Society is offering tutoring three times per week. We are available for tutoring on 

Wednesdays after school in room C209 - no sign up necessary. We are available each PTE session in the 

library. To sign up for a PTE session, please choose "NHS Tutoring" on the PTE sign up form. If you have any 

questions, email tutoring@lcscmail.com or see Miss York in room C209. 

 

 AT ALL Athletic EVENTS:  No outside beverages will be allowed inside 

the gate.  No backpacks, bags, etc. will be allowed into the gate without an officer checking before entering. 

There are no pass outs, if you leave the game you will not be allowed to return.  
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